The theme for the month of October is “Communication.”	

· If you are hungry when you come in in the morning, please go to the Student Lounge and get a healthy item from the student led breakfast program.
· There is cheese pizza for sale for $2.00 a slice and we have the canteen open at lunch.


Fundraiser
Our Fundraiser is going very well. Way to go Barnhill! Some classes and some individual students are really selling a lot of Kiwanis Calendars.
· Our plan is to run this fundraising campaign until Tuesday, October 12th. That is the Tuesday after Thanksgiving.

Athletics and Activities:
Yesterday the boys had their first soccer game of the season. Even though they worked very hard, they were defeated by Sam de Cham. You’ll get them next time Lightning.
There will be a girls soccer game on Monday here at Barnhill. It will begin at 4:00 p.m. Good Luck! We will all be out to cheer you on!

Mrs. Roy is looking to start a weekly after school music club. The club is open to anyone who is interested in learning piano or guitar, no experience necessary. If this sounds like something for you, bring your lunch to the Art room next Monday at noon for more details.
It is that time of year again…SOCK -TOBER! All students are asked to bring in one pair of new socks to be donated to our local shelters. Please give your donations to your homeroom teacher starting this Monday, October 4th.
 



Have a fabulous Friday.
